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The Neighbourhood Planning process is now well under way with our first round of 

consultation events completed.  Don’t worry if you could not take part, there are more 

opportunities coming up.  We are very grateful to about 200 people who came to the 

Ticehurst, Flimwell and Stonegate brainstorming sessions in the middle of January.  

Our consultants now have masses of information to process. 

BUT 

They need more, from YOU!  The broad questions are still: 

 What do you want the Parish to look and feel like in the next 10 to 15 years? 

 What are the key issues and priorities for the Parish to address? 

How do you feel about the P.L.A.C.E. in which you live? 

P for Planning - the places where we live, work, play, go to school and shop. 

L for Landscape – the green, productive countryside setting for our villages. 

A for Architecture – our beautiful buildings and homes. 

C for Conservation – our heritage, history and archaeology. 

E for Engineering – the design of streets and spaces, 

traffic, public transport, parking, walking and cycling. 

Go to http://feria-urbanism.eu/ticehurst/ for some thought-provoking questions.  Please 

send your comments  

 by email to Frankie Nowne frankienowne@btconnect.com  

 or by letter to The Clerk, Ticehurst Parish Council, The Village Hall, High 

Street, Ticehurst. TN5 7BB 

We’ll be asking groups across the Parish to complete many more brainstorming sheets 

from our workshops!  Get in touch if you would like to take part. 

We also want groups and individuals and businesses to put together short (not more 

than 10 minutes) presentations about how they would like to see the future, and to 

present them at our next public event 

starting on    Wednesday 9
th

 March 2016, at 10:00 am 

and concluding with a public meeting 

on     Thursday 10
th

 March 2016 at 7:30 pm  
(See the outline programme at http://feria-urbanism.eu/ticehurst/ and full schedule in March News and Views) 

We have had an excellent response from neighbours to help with the Neighbourhood 

Planning process as part of the Steering Group.  Thank you very much to all who have 

volunteered to play a part.  We should be able to announce the membership of the team 

shortly; hopefully before you read this! 
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